Subject: RE: Product Co

Date: Fri, 21 Nov 2008 12:06:49 +1000 From: mtuttle@queenslandracing.com.au

To: tonyhanmer@hotmail.com

CC: smurray@queenslandracing.com.au

Bob has declared a conflict in respect of this issue and quite rightfully does not wish to be involved and as such I will not compromise his position and seek his views as to whether David should attend the QRL Board meeting to comprehensively brief the QRL Board. That is why I sought your

s per your instruction, I will advise David he is not required to attend the Product Co. meeting on December 4. Regards Mal.